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PIMA COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Rex Scott, District 1

TO: Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board

FROM: Rex Scott, County Supervisor, District 1

RE: Addendum Item for July 5 Regular Meeting

DATED: June 28, 2022

Discussion/Action: A measure removing the requirement that new employees be vaccinated
against COVID-19 solely for the position of Election Aide (temporary employees) within the

Elections Department.

Thank you.
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